
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 1/26/2018 2:02:26 PM
Subject: FW: Please have someone call

In case someone asks the Lieutenant Governor since this came from him originally. This was the resolution.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Watson, Dale [mailto:dwatson@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 1:42 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Please have someone call
 
Catherine,
I spoke with Mrs. Kitchens about her husband’s letter. She said he just wanted to voice his opinion that maybe 
legislation should be introduced to reduce the tax burden of owning unoccupied homes. She said they have talked 
with their legislators about the issue.
 
Thanks,
dale
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 12:02 PM
 
To: Watson, Dale <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: FW: Please have someone call
 
Good Morning Dale, The attached letter is from Thomas Kitchens, he and his wife are 71 and 68 years old 
respectively, they have ended up in a bad tax situation because of an inherited home. Could you please see if they 
could qualify for legal services. My thought would be that legal services may be able to advise them on their options 
for the property.
 
Thomas Kitchens phone number: 864-833-4747
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 11:51 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: FW: Please have someone call
 
Thomas Kitchens
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Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2018 4:23 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Fw: Please have someone call
 
 

From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2018 3:36 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Please have someone call 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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